
 

  

 

WATER SERVICES ALERT 
 

 
June 23, 2025 

   
   
  

Surfside Water Service Area – Water Meter Head Upgrades 
 

Date:   June 24 to July 4, 2025 
   

Time:   8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
   

Location:  Surfside Drive and McFeely Drive 
     

 
The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) will be replacing the water metre heads on Surfside Drive 
and McFeely Drive shortly. The work will take place at each property owner’s water meter box 
location (next to the road), and no noise or disruption to traffic is anticipated.  For your safety 
and the safety of the work crew, please remain alert to work activities and obey any posted signs. 
 
Water service will not be interrupted during the meter head replacements. For general 
information about the Surfside Water Service Area, visit rdn.bc.ca/surfside. 
 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-248-4914 
 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 
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